
Internet Safety Training for Parents by the National Parents Council 

Primary  
 

Supporting your child to stay safe online can be a daunting parenting responsibility! 

Tuesday the 9th of February is Safer Internet Day 2021 and National Parents Council 

Primary are running free online interactive workshops on “Keeping your child safe online” 

all next week. This programme will give you practical information and supports to help you 

as a parent in this vital role. It will help you better understand that your parenting skills are 

key to keeping your child safe and it will also look at some of the evidence about what 

children in Ireland are spending their time doing on line and will also examine some of the 

risks and benefits for children online. 
 

The sessions are taking place online via Zoom at 10am on Monday to Friday, and 8pm on 

Monday to Thursday next week, starting Monday the 8th. Just follow the link below to 

register. 

  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/InternetSafetyOnline2021 

  

This information is for the attention of all parents of primary school children. 
  

Each session will have limited numbers for discussion and questions, and places will be 

offered on a first come first served basis. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/InternetSafetyOnline2021

